
PHon, Janet

Subject: Correspondence for Council: Cannabis Retail in Hamilton

From: Barry Spinner
Sent: December 29, 2018 7:43 PM
To: clerk(5>hamilton.ca
Subject: Correspondence for Council: Cannabis Retail in Hamilton

Please place this correspondence on the appropriate agenda.

While I am not a user of marijuana products, I do certainly support that Hamilton should allow legal sales of such

products within City boundaries.

If we do not so this, the illegal market will continue to thrive - largely supported by criminal elements.
And the City will not gain the tax and excise benefits promised in legislation.

Barry Spinner, Ward one resident.

In the end we will remember not the words of our enemy, but the silence of our friends.  Martin Luther King, Jr.
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